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Joint experimental campaign on bunch-by-bunch
feedback systems (5-6 March 2024 at KIT, KARA)
We are pleased to invite you to the joint experimental campaign with the bunch-by-bunch feedback
system at KARA, which will take place on the following two days (the 5th and the 6th of March
2024) after the workshop. The topics of the experiments will be decided in advance and discussed
in the workshop. People who want to participate in the experimental campaign are invited.
When registering, we ask you to bindingly select your respective wishes to participate in this and
further options.

Place:
Entrance north (main entrance), KARA storage ring hall, KIT campus north
Hermann-von-Helmholtz-Platz 1, Bldg. 348
Eggenstein-Leopoldshafen

This project I.FAST has received funding from the European Union’s Horizon 2020 Research and
Innovation programme under Grant Agreement No 101004730.

The experimental campaign on bunch-by-bunch feedback systems (5-6 Mar 2024 at KIT) will be
co-funded by the European Union within the EURO-LABS project. This project has received funding
from the European Union’s Horizon Europe Research and Innovation programme under Grant
Agreement No 101057511 (EURO-LABS).


